
Jane K. Yura
Vice President
Gas Engineering & Operations

77 Beale Street
P.O. Box 770000, B10B
San Francisco, CA 94177

(415) 973-1398

August 15, 2011

Ms. Michelle Cooke 
Ms. Julie Halligan 
Mr. Sunil Shori
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 2nd Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Ms. Cooke, Ms. Halligan and Mr. Shori

Attached is a courtesy copy of PG&E’s 2010 Annual Gas Transmission Report (PHMSA Form 
F7100.2-1) that was submitted to PHMSA today. An overview of the report is located in the 
cover letter addressed to PHMSA.

In addition, PG&E is also providing a supplement to the Accelerated Leak Survey Report 
submitted February 1,2011. The supplement clarifies the methodology our consultant used in 
developing leak comparisons in that report.

If you have any questions about PG&E’s reports, do not hesitate to call me

Sincerely,

/S/

Jane Yura

cc: Shilpa Ramaiya, PG&E 
Michelle Wilson, PG&E
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